PORTUGUESE COLONIES

The Seventh Congress of the Communist Party of India sends
its warm greetings to the brave fighters for freedom in the Por-
tuguese colonies. These patriots are greatly encouraged by
India’s support and by the liberation of Goa. As a further mani-
festation of such solidarity the Government of India should grant
all necessary facilities to the patriotic organisations of these
colonies; their provisional governments to open their offices in
India’s capital. There can be no doubt that the people of India
will in the coming days demonstrate in even mightier ways their
feeling of brotherhood with these intrepid fighters.



